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Portland really needs the funding for addiction services. There are so many people 

we help here at the center that would not be possible without funding. We are the 

only center like this in the nation serving Native American Community, and we see 

the results every day. Please pass this measure, our center is crucial to the well 

being of underserved, marginalized community members. And in turn them becoming 

contributing functioning members of society helps everyone. Thank you for 

considering. 
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